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September 8, 2000
Brian Davis
Bureau of Land Management
435 Montano Rd. N.E.
Albuquerque, NM 87107-4935
NMNM 76355 AT 4 300 39T 5 3>
3183 (010-amj)
Krystina Com#1 | _ /o ~J¢/p)- Q(/L/
Dear Mr. Davis:

Rio Chama Petroleum acquired the captioned well in January, 2000. We have been
reviewing the well files to determine a course of action to restore the well to production.
Currently, we plan to set a small compressor at the wellsite to allow the well to overcome the
high line pressure and produce some gas.

The longer range plan for this well is to recomplete it into another formation that also
requires a 320 acre spacing. That well work may occur as early as December, 2000, but may be
postponed until next summer.

We anticipate production to be re-established on the well within the month. Please

contact me for any questions.

Yours very truly,

. Craig Creel
President

Phone: 970-264-0170 P.0. Box 3027 Fax: 970-264-0171
Pagosa 5prings, CO 81147



